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I have been a nurse for 40 years.  Care of the terminal patient has gotten much better 

over the years in both controlling pain and phycological/spiritual support.  I oppose 

assisted suicide in general but to now shorten the time period to 48 hours and to 

allow any practitioner to order meds (which is taken unsupervised at times) is 

unnecessary.  if someone is going to die in 48 hours or less than they can get to care 

through Hospice.  give the person time to consider their options. 


